
No. 15 Café House 

 

Children Eat Free !!!  

Summer holidays are coming up and we know eating 
out for families can be expensive at the best of times, 
so No15 thought why not treat you all.  

So from Monday 25th July until 2nd September when 
an adult purchases a meal from the breakfast or 
lunch menu, a child can enjoy a meal from our chil-
dren’s menu for free. 

T&Cs - Available for children aged 16 years and un-
der. One adult meal to be purchased for every one 
child eats free. 
This is available during cafe opening times only. 

The Village Teapot 

 

Kids Eat for £1!! Please share/tag a friend as we 
would like to extend the offer to as many people 
as possible  

From Tuesday 26th July we will be offering lunch 
to children under 12 for just £1 when an adults 
meal is purchased from our lunch menu. 

The offer is available from Tuesday-Friday 
throughout the school holidays until 2nd Sep-
tember. The children will receive a sandwich, 
crisps, veggie sticks and a glass of water/milk. 

Our children's hot meals will still be available to 
purchase separately. 

Don't forget to book your table by calling us dur-
ing our opening hours on 01772 617268. 

Mad Hatter’s Tea Shop and Patisserie 

School Holidays are here!! 
Join us and take advantage of our 2 for 1 special 
offer on children’s afternoon teas? Must be pur-
chased with an adult afternoon tea, available 
Monday to Friday till 2nd September and must be 
pre booked. Please message or call us to make 
your reservation. 

Happy Bunnies 

Don’t forget starting Tues throughout Summer 
is our kids eat for £5 with every adult after-
noon tea  

Offer available Mon to Tues  

Meal consists of sandwiches sausage roll crisp 
fruit shoot cookie and sweets. 

Local Eating Out Summer Deals for Kids 

Thank you to those who have been in touch with other local eating 
out offers they have seen, we love a good deal and supporting local 
businesses! Here they are...  

Don’t forget to look back to the ‘Support and Information for Parents’ 
Newsletter for the ones we shared earlier. Have a lovely summer. 


